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Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr, Cordell Reed
Senior Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

We have reviewed your response (enclosed) dated September 18, 1989, to our
request, dated August 1, 1989, to investigate the possibility of employment
discrimination as a basis for settlement of a complaint filed with the L.S.

Department of Labor by a former employee of MMR Foley Electric Co. (Allegation
RI11-88-A-0125).

We are satisfied that your investigation was adequate to determine that no
discrimination was involved as the basis for settlement of the compliant.

Your response and cur previous investigations described in our August 1, 1989,
request closes the allegation (RIII-88-A-0125).

Sincerely,

"Original signed by W.D., Shafer"

W. D. Shafer, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1
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